
Dear ,

What makes CARP so special? It's the student leaders around the country that are
creating an positive, principled environment on college campuses. Even with the stress
of midterms, chapters are continuing to meet and engage with conversations that
matter on a regular basis. Topics include:

Will doing what I want always lead me to happiness?
What makes life worth living?
Is a religious life essential for personal fulfillment?
Human contradiction and the original mind

Local chapters host regular meetings on campus where students study and apply
Unification Principles. This is creating a stable and secure place for students to come to,
share, and go deeper. 

Grand Rapids holds their weekly meetings on Fridays. 

They also plan special events to build character, provide leadership opportunities,
strengthen relationships, and build a community of like-minded individuals.

Congrats to the newest CARP Chapter! - Teresa Rischl - November 1, 2017



 

CARP PCC plants trees on a Saturday for community service.

And a new chapter was officially registered as a student club on campus, joining the
movement of young people changing the conversation on campus. 

Congratulations, UCLA! 

Want to support these students? Consider making an end-of-the-year gift! We will be
participating in #GivingTuesday on Nov. 28 which is the biggest day of the year to
donate to nonprofits. These students get the training and resources through generous
donations from people like you. Stay tuned for an opportunity to give. 

   
Chapter Spotlight: CARP North Lake
CARP North Lake College in Dallas, Texas, was started
in fall semester of 2016 by Hiromi Iida. Chapter Vice
President Woojin Suina shares their activities and
dreams.
Read it here. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   
CARP LA Discovers the Power of Principle
“Nakamura-san said that we should understand that we
are historical figures. Many times I think we forget [that]
and we don’t believe the kind of impact we can have in
the world. But I’m glad that I got to hear this because it
reminded me of the importance of my existence.” -Takayo
Read it here. 

   
"Sexuality, Love & the University"
Conference
Six educators attended a weekend conference at
Princeton University from Oct. 27-28 where over 200
colleges students converged to talk about how to stand
for a principled culture on campus.
Stay tuned for more details.

   
Welcome Denthew!
The National CARP team welcomes our newest intern,
Denthew Leary. A college student from New York, he will
be working at the National Headquarters office! 
Stay tuned to see what he creates in CARP.

   
Catch Up With All Our Fall 2017 Activities
Stay current! See all updates and pictures from our local
chapter activities in this Facebook album!

Pictured: CARP LA volunteered to help out a local
anniversary party with food, registration, set up, service,
and clean up on October 14! 

   
NEW! CARP Membership Registration
Online
Become an official CARP member and be eligible to join
our national retreats, get inside benefits, and have access
to all our chapter and student resources! 
All this and more! Sign up today!

   

 

Announcements!
International Opportunities available!

Want to spend winter in the UK? A Divine
Principle Retreat is happening! Register



 

 
 

here!

Our annual HyoJeong Trip to Japan and
Korea will be in June 2018. Stay tuned for
more details.
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